
Emergency Meeting 
Of the  

Wilmington Selectboard/Sewer Commission 
May 9th, 2012 at 8:30 a.m. 

At the Wilmington Town Offices, Shaw’s Plaza 
MINUTES 

 
 

Selectboard Members Present:  Thomas Consolino, Margaret Streeter, James Burke, Susan 
Haughwout 
 
Others Present:  Scott Murphy, Dawn Baxter 
 
Consolino called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.  
 
Streeter Moved to approve the renewal of a First Class Restaurant Liquor License for Apres 
Vous.  Burke seconded.  Vote:  All in favor 
 
There being no further business, Consolino motioned to adjourn.  Motion was seconded by 
Streeter.  All were in favor and the meeting adjourned at 8:33 a.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Dawn Baxter, Administrative Assistant 
 
Approved by Wilmington Selectboard: 
 
 
 
Thomas P. Consolino, Chair       Margaret L. Streeter, Vice Chair            Diane Chapman, Clerk 
 
 
 
Susan Joy Haughwout        James R. Burke 
 


